
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter— 13th December 2024 

 

Our Value for December is Joy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Performances. 

All the children have been fantastic in the Christmas 
performances they have done this week. We hope you 
have enjoyed watching the children perform. All       
performances were well attended by parents, friends 
and other family members. The children and staff work 
incredibly hard to ensure these performances are a    
success. 

Year 2—The Christmas Journey 

Last week the children in Year 2 visited All saints’ 
Church in Newton-Le-Willows to take part in their 
Christmas Journey experience. They followed the     
different stages of the story which was told with     
characters and puppets. The afternoon enhanced the 
work the children have done in their RE this half term. 

Christmas Parties 

All the children have their Christmas parties next 
week.  For children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 the party will 
be held on Wednesday 18th. For children in Reception, 
Years 1 and 2 the party will be held on Thursday 19th. 
The children need to come to school in their party 
clothes on the day of the party. Please ensure footwear 
is suitable for playtimes. Jewellery must not be worn. 
The children will have their dinner as normal and then 
school will provide drinks and snacks during the party. 
The children do not need to bring any money. 

Christmas Dinner. 

This will be on Friday 20th. Please make sure you    
order your child’s meal in advance. 

Christmas Holidays. 

Don’t forget that we finish for Christmas at 3pm on 
Friday 20th of December. We re-open for children on 
Monday 6th of January and we expect all children 
back on that date at 8.40am. 


